
CITY OF TAMARACK

PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the 
City of Tamarack will hold a Public 
Hearing on December 1st,  2020 @ 
6:30 p.m., Tamarack City Hall.

This will be an informational 
meeting to discuss the Sewer Re-
pair project and to solicit public 
feedback on grant progress and 
results.

All residents and property own-
ers within the The City of Tamarack 
are encouraged to attend.
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